
Robert “Bob” Bell Honored For His Dedicated Service to AF of M Local 336 

 

 

On April 22,2012, Local 336 Burlington,New Jersey, held a general membership 

meeting at the Cafe' Gallery in Burlington, New Jersey, . 

  

This meeting was a brunch meeting free to all paid up members of Local 336.Those in 

attendance witnessed a celebration of Robert J Bell's 50 years of service to Local 336 

and to the federation as a champion of small locals and of live music. He had been 

secretary of Local 336 before his election as president in 1979.He served through 

November 2,008. Under his watch , Local 336 had a variety of projects, including the 

Burlington Symphony, which performed in 1979 and the Concert Band, which 

performed from 2005 through 2008. Other highlights included the Jazz Band , 

performing big band jazz, and the Willingboro Fourth of July Parades, in which many 

Local 336 bands performed mounted on floats in the parade. At the April 22 meeting  

President James Potter presented President Emeritus Bob Bell the Certificate of 

Appreciation for his 50 years of service to Local 336 and to the federation. 

 


